

Published on University of Toronto Faculty Association (https://www.utfa.org)

Home > Policies for Librarians Town Hall

## **Policies for Librarians Town Hall**

The policies governing appointments and promotion for librarians at the University of Toronto are now **37 years old**. They were written in 1978, and never agreed to by UTFA.

UTFA is calling for talks with the University Administration to revise the *Policies for Librarians*. It's overdue.

To ensure an inclusive, informed process, the UTFA Librarians Committee is hosting two town hall meetings to share information, gather input, and build momentum.

Join us on one of these dates to have your say and find out more. Please RSVP to Chris Penn at 416-978-4976 or <a href="mailto:faculty@utfa.org">faculty@utfa.org</a>.

## Date and time:

Tuesday, November 3, 2015 - 12:00pm to 1:00pm

## File attachments:

LibrariansTownHall-v1.pdf

## **Event Location:**

East Asian Studies, Purple Lounge, Robarts Library 130 St. George Street Toronto ON Canada

See map: Google Maps

Source URL (modified on Oct 21 2015):https://www.utfa.org/content/policies-librarians-town-hall-0